Long Range Planning Committee

of

Trustees of Randall Library Thursday, November 1, 2007

Present:

Harry Donahue, Rob Aldape Susan Wysk, Alison Campbell, Amante Gaines, and Leslie Miller

Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m.

Secretary's report from the last meeting on October 4th was accepted as submitted.

Chairman's Report:

Alison distributed the current draft copy of the plan with all accumulated data and revisions, which the committee reviewed. Rob, Amante and Leslie agreed to submit text to Alison for the next draft. Alison reported that Barbara Sipler and the Historical Society would accept the return of the materials currently displayed upstairs for safekeeping, pending approval by the Trustees. The Trustees would retain ownership of the materials and cases.

Rob reported that Sunny Vandermark, administrator of the Metrowest Massachusetts Regional Library System, will do an evaluation of our building and report her findings to the Trustees at their next meeting. LRP Committee members will be invited to attend. this meeting.

Leslie Miller Secretary

Leve an miles

DEC 2 7 2007

TOWN GLERK
STON, MA